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Summary:

P. H. Philip of the South African Department of Foreign Affairs writes to the US
Ambassador to South Africa informing him that South Africa will formally apply to the
United States Atomic Energy Commission by June 1st 1960 for nuclear materials,
pursuant to the bilateral trade agreement between the US and the Union of South Africa.
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